Brevard County Budget Office

The Brevard County Budget Office is responsible for the development of the annual Operating and five year Capital Improvement Program
budgets. Through coordination with departments and County Administration, we strive to present a budget that adheres to the vision and
guidance of the Brevard County Board of County Commissioners while maximizing limited resources. Our goal on this website is to provide
transparent and comprehensive budget information that is easily accessible by our stakeholders; residents, visitors, staff and County Management.

On our website, users can access proposed (July through September), current year (effective October 1st each year) and prior year budgets.
Readers may also find information about the budget process, applicable state and local directives, a budget-in-brief, frequently asked questions

and links to associated websites.

We are committed to making our website as informative and as user-friendly as possible, and welcome suggestions that will enhance its

appearance and/or content.

Fiscal Year Adopted Budget 2023-2024

The adopted budget for fiscal year beginning October 1, 2023 and ending September 30, 2024 is $ 2,042,281,887. Guided by the Board of
County Commissioners’ direction, the adopted budget reflects Brevard County’s continued commitment to structural sustainability, while
providing a high level of service to citizens and reducing property tax rates. Because of fiscally responsible decision making and careful
planning keeping, Brevard County remains well positioned to make further advances in the areas of public safety, infrastructure, employee
compensation, recruitment, retention, and environmental resilience. The Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget is dependent upon long-term
investments and seeks to build upon and strengthen the foundation needed for Brevard County to be a strong, vibrant, and resilient

community.

Public Hearings on County and School Budgets for Fiscal Year 2024-2025

In accordance with the requirements of Florida Statutes, Chapter 200.065, notice is given concerning the dates of the scheduled public hearings on
the ad valorem tax rates and budgets of the Brevard County School Board and the Brevard County Board of County Commissioners for the fiscal

year beginning October 1, 2024.

The Brevard County School Board will hold public hearings on its ad valorem tax rates and budget: for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024 on:
Thursday — July 30, 2024 at 5:30 P.M. and

Thursday - September 5, 2024 at 5:30 P.M.

The Brevard County Board of County Commissioners will hold public hearings on its ad valorem tax rates and budget for the fiscal year beginning
October 1, 2024 on:

Tuesday - September 10, 2024 at 5:30 P.M. and
Tuesday - September 24, 2024 at 5:30 P.M.

If there are any questions concerning these meetings, please call the Brevard County Budget Office at (321) 633-2153.
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